
 
 

Report of Religious Studies Undergraduate Society 
 

 
What to do with a religious studies undergrad 
 

● March 29th, 3-5pm in Birks 104 
● Will be led by a professor and a PhD student in our department 
● Will explore options in academia for students after undergrad 

 
Samosa sale 
 

● We had a our second samosa sale on March 23 
● Went well 

 
Departmental sweatshirts  
 

● We’ll have forms for the sweatshirt out soon 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Jay Lu 
VP External RSUs 
 


